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Date: 8th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are really looking forward to spending the year together. Miss Johnson spent the summer 

holidays running around after her 2 little girls and taking lots of trips to the park. Mrs Lowe 

enjoyed walking her dog Jasper with her 2 little girls and going on holiday to Norfolk. Miss 

Johnson and Mrs Lowe are both excited to be teaching Reception again this year. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to share some information with you. Homework and 

reading books are given out on a Thursday and are to be brought back into school on the 

following Tuesday.  

  

Please listen to your child read their reading book every night at home for at least 10 minutes 

and sign their journal each time you have heard them read.  Remind them to bring their reading 

book into school everyday in their book bag. Please encourage your child to look after their 

reading book as they are costly to replace.  There is a charge of £5.00 for lost books and £1.00 

for lost journals. 

 

Please ensure your child wears the school uniform at all times.  Only small studded earrings are 

allowed.  As the children's learning also takes place outdoors, they need to wear sensible 

waterproof dark shoes and a warm waterproof coat with a hood or hat. Please write your 

child's name in their school uniform, book bags and packed lunch boxes. 

  

If you have any questions or issues regarding 

events at school, you can always come and see us 

in the morning or after school. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely, 

   


